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'

August 22, 1979

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION
ACT REQUEST _

Ms. Mary Joe Mattia f0M- 79-3 Efef, Administrative Contracts y g 03-79

Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Ms. Mattia, '

In accordance with the Freedom of Information Act, I politely
request a copy of all contracts and purchase orders, presently
on file, for computer services being provided to the NRC.'

Should you have any questions, please call me at 468-8183. I

thank you for your thoughtful assistance.

Sincerely,

CONTROL DATA CORPORATION

Fred Eberlein
Account Representative
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